From: Patrick Marfleet
Sent: 13 June 2022 10:52
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: GOSH planning

Please upload to 2022/2255/P

Patrick Marfleet Senior Planning Officer



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.



**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Patrick,

Please reconsider the plans to redevelop GOSH. It is too large a building and will have a heavy burden on an already very polluted part or London. Please also redirect the lorries so if doesn't come along Lambs Conduit Street. There's a school nearby and many children play at Corams Fields. There is an alternative route and this must be used to minimise rge burden on local residents.

Best,

Jacqui

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone